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This is the date set for a public hearing on the surplus and transfer of
1.95 acres, located near Puyallup Avenue, from the Public Utilities Department to the Public Works
Department, for the replacement of the Puyallup Avenue Bridge, for the amount of $50,000.
[Gloria Fletcher, Senior Real Estate Officer; Chris McMeen,
Deputy Water Superintendent]
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